
 

 

THIS MESSAGE IS BEING SENT TO ALL FACULTY AS GENERAL INFORMATION, 
BUT APPLIES TO ELIGIBLE FACULTY ONLY. 
  
The Florida Atlantic University 2015-2025 Strategic Plan for the Race to Excellence 
makes the “wise and innovative allocation of resources” a priority. In furtherance of this 
priority during a challenging budgetary environment,






